
 
July 2, 2025 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
PROPOSED ELEVATED DECK AT RM 327.3 ON THE MISSISSIPPI RIVER BY 

THE QUINCY BOAT CLUB IN ADAMS COUNTY 
 
 
Notice is hereby given to all interested parties that the Illinois Department of 
Natural Resources, Office of Water Resources (IDNR/OWR) has received an 
application from the Quincy Boat Club, 401 Bonansinga Drive, Quincy, Illinois 
62301 to construct a new, elevated deck downstream of the structure locally known 
as The Pier.  A location map is provided on the second page of this notice.  
 
The proposed project consists of the construction of a new 25-foot by 40-foot 
elevated deck.  The deck will have a low member elevation of 490.7 NAVD88 and 
will sit 20.5 feet above the average pool elevation of the Mississippi River.  The 
deck is proposed to extend 25 feet over the channel and have eight (8) support 
structures located within the channel.  The applicant indicates that there will be no 
restriction to public access to the elevated deck or the underside of the platform.   
 
Inquiries may be directed to Kristian Peterson at 217/558-4532.  All interested 
parties are invited to submit written statements regarding the proposed work to the 
Illinois Department of Natural Resources, One Natural Resources Way, 
Springfield, Illinois 62702 by July 30, 2025. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
Credit:  Background map obtained from Google Earth. 

 
 
 
 


